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<+ This will be the last Newsletter of the year.

< Graduation: May 24*. Please meet in the lobby at 6:15pm. Program
begins at 6:30pm. Have girls wear their hair down (they will be wearing
graduation caps). There will be a short program, then refreshments out by
the playground, under the pavilion. (Weather permitting).

< Last Day of School / Field Day is Friday, May 26*. Please apply
sunscreen to your child before school. We will be outside for the day.
(Weather permitting).

< We will be collecting all books from our library time on May 19™. If you
have books that can't be found or are damaged, please let us know by the
last day of school.
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Everyone have a fantastic summer! God Bless!
Mrs. Kramer, Mrs. Whitesell, & Mrs. Smith Mrs. Kramer: rl il.co

Mrs. Whitesell: gibbon7@sbcalobal.net
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